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NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY
WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

11 February 195!&

Dear Ting:

Quite some time ago it was my pleasure to attend
one of your current intelligence briefings. Since that
time, and at my request, I have been regularly receiving
the OCI Briefing Notices.

The consideration shown in my behalf in this regard
is greatly sppreciated. However, due to the pressure of
business I find myself quite usually unable to take advan-
tage of the opportunities presented.

I realize that for each recipient of such notices
there is an associated administrative burden. Therefore
I feel I should no longer be ineluded on the regular '
distribution list for these Notices and thus save your
staff a little bit of the burden they have in this regard.

Sincerely,'

WILLIAM F. FRIEIMAR
Special Assistant
Mr. Huntington Sheldon
Deputy Director, CIA
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